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The papers of Paul Schrade were placed in the Archives of Labor and Urban Affairs in
February of 1974 by Mr. Schrade and were opened for research in August of 1992.

Paul Schrade served as a shop committeeman, bargaining council chairman, and president
of Local 887, Rockwell North American Aviation Plant, Los Angeles, California. He
subsequently held the post as an assistant to Walter Reuther and later served as UAW
Western Director and member of the International Executive Board of the UAW.
Defeated in a campaign for re-election to the International Executive Board Caucus, Mr.
Schrade returned to the Rockwell Plant as a rank-and-file member in 1973.

The papers of Mr. Schrade consist of a journal article and several issues of a union
bulletin written by him, plus a letter from Mr. Schrade to Emil Mazey.
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